
 
 
 
Update 4 // Proposed - JNPT Workers Union Strike Notice – w.e.f  5th August, 
2019  
 
Customer Advisory # MUM/2019-20/049 
                                 

           

Date: 05th August 2019  

Dear Valuable ONE Customers, 

 
Please be advised that, post meeting with Labour commissioner, JNPT employees 
have decided to defer the strike till next meeting which is scheduled on Aug 19th, 2019. 
 
We will keep you updated once we receive further details at our end. 
 
Assuring you of our best services always. 

 

For, ONE (Ocean Network Express) Line (India) Pvt Ltd. 

 

 

Authorized Signatory 


